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Mr. President,
My delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Indonesia to the 3rd cycle UPR and appreciates for its introduction of elaborative third national report. 

We note with satisfaction that Indonesia has made considerable strides for the implementation of the UPR recommendations since 2012 including through strengthening the institutional framework for the implementation of the 4th generation National Action Plan on Human Rights (NAP-HR) for the period of 2015-2019. Efforts made by Indonesia for the promotion and protection of human rights such as the launch of National Health Insurance Scheme, introduction of 12-year compulsory education system and measures to eradicate trafficking in persons are also commendable. 

My delegation wishes the government of Indonesia all the best and successes in its future endeavor and recommends;  
1) To take further measures to realize the universal health coverage throughout the country, 

2) To strengthen efforts for ensuring full enrollment of children particularly girls in educational institutions. 

Thank you.
